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Good afternoon, Senate Committee on Rules, 

 

My name is Robin Stone and I am a concerned Portland resident. I oppose SB 210. 

 

I've spent 16 years as an Oregon voter, and have relied on Vote-By-Mail for every 

election I have participated in. Being able to vote by mail means I don't have to worry 

about missing work/potential income, arranging transportation to and from the polling 

place, or the stressors of going to a busy, public place to cast my vote. Instead, I can 

take my time researching legislation and candidates in the comfort of my own home, 

enabling me to better engage in the democratic process. 

 

I urge you all to please vote against SB 210. 

 

Thank you, 

Robin Stone 


